
 Circular No. LP/2024-25/ 08                              Date: 29.06.2024 

 

Dear Parent, 

We are excited to welcome our beloved toddlers back to Learning Plus! We hope they had 

a fantastic vacation and are now ready for the exciting adventures ahead. Our teachers have 

planned numerous thrilling activities that will contribute to their new learning experiences. 

Please take note of the following important details: 

1. School Re-opening: The school will re-open on Monday, July 1, 2024. Transport 

services will operate at their usual times. 

2. School Timings: Classes will be held from 8:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

3. Lunch and Water Bottle: Please send your child with their favourite lunch and a 

water bottle. 

4. Labelling Belongings: Ensure that all belongings, such as bags, lunch boxes, 

handkerchiefs, and shoes, are labelled with your child's name. 

5. Holiday Homework: Please send the completed holiday homework with your 

child on July 5, 2024, i.e. Friday. 

We look forward to a wonderful time of learning and growth for our children.  

Warm regards, 

Headmistress  

Learning Plus 

"Success is the sum of small efforts, repeated day in and day out." 

 


